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January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 Sixth Form Applications 

           
Thank you to everyone who has applied to join our successful and popular 6th Form in 
September.  Please rest assured that you don't need to do anything else at the moment, and that 
in March you will receive an offer to study with us.  It is wonderful to have received applications 
from so many of you, and I just wanted to take the time to let you know what the next steps will 
be: 
 
Offers 
In addition to your applications, we are delighted to have received 90 applications from students 
at schools other than The Weald, and we are in the process of meeting with all of them 
individually.  These meetings are taking place throughout February, and once they are complete, 
we will be able to send out offers to all applicants.   

 
Replying to offers 
You will need to respond to your offer via Admissions Plus to confirm that you would like to join 
us in 6th Form, and we will let you know the timescale for doing this within the offer details. 
 
Changing subjects 
It is common for students to change their subject choices after they have applied and we are very 
happy to accommodate this where we can (subject to timetabling).  You are able to make any 
changes within your application right now, and once you have confirmed your offer, the subject 
choices will be locked until enrolment day, where you will have the opportunity to discuss and 
amend your subject choices. 

 
Friendship Forms 
You should have received a form during your November interview to indicate 1 or 2 friends that 
you would like to be in a form group with in 6th Form.  Please remember to return these to the 
6th Form Office.  If you need a new one, please let us know. 
 
New applications 
If you haven't yet applied to join us, we are still taking applications, so please do apply now! 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Any questions 
If you have any questions about 6th Form, please do ask.  You can email us on 
sixthformoffice@theweald.org.uk, or pop into the 6th Form Office.  If you would rather direct your 
questions to our current students, please let us know and we will pass your questions on to 
them.  Finally, we would like to wish you all every success with your upcoming core mock exams. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Ms T Day  
Head of Sixth Form/Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 


